
Quarter Ending – March 31, 2021  

As of April 15, 2021, $1,314,965.00  HEERF I and HEERF II student emergency financial aid grant 
funding combined was awarded to all eligible students. Additional funding is provided on a case-
by-case basis, based on remaining available funding. Elizabethtown College has received 
$675,272 as part of the Federal Coronavirus Relief and Response Supplemental Appropriations 
Act (CRRSAA) Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund II (HEERF II) to directly support eligible 
student’s cost of attendance or for emergency costs that arise due to Coronavirus, such as 
tuition, food, housing, health care (including mental health care) or child care.  

CRRSAA requires that institutions prioritize students with exceptional need, in awarding HEERF II 
grants to students.  The College will distribute $605 to Pell grant recipients and $345 to non-Pell 
recipients. Additional funding will be provided on a case-by-case basis, based on the remaining 
available funding. Eligible students must be enrolled for the spring 2021 term and meet the 
requirements for consideration for CRRSAA HEERF II funds.  

Students will receive notification through their College campus email of their eligibility for 
CRRSAA HEERF II funds. Students may receive the emergency funds through direct deposit or via 
paper check.  The Business Office will begin to process payments on Thursday, March 4. 

 

https://www.etown.edu/offices/financial-aid/announcements.aspx

